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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO368 Phone Call
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 9/11/2014 12:09 PM
End: Thu 9/11/2014 12:09 PM
Duration: 0 hours

Spoke with Rick Branchini (sp) in regards to a client close to 150 Ave of his that received a copy of the public notice.  
There was a concern that he needed to respond; however, I let him know that this was needed only if he had a concern in 
regards to the closure consideration.  We discussed the residual contamination briefly (some onsite and then in 
groundwater which runs pretty much downhill towards the Bay.  Our concern was that there were still unknown well users 
in the area that might still be using groundwater as a resource.  We do not anticipate significant concentrations; however, 
wanted these potential uses to be informed.  It does not sound that there will be a written comment. 


